
 
CMP, October 31st, 2024 

Letter accompanying the pricelist valid from January 1, 2025 
 

Dear Customers,  

As we approach January 1, 2025, we would like to provide an update on upcoming price changes and share 
important developments in and around our ports in Copenhagen, Malmö, and Visby. 

At CMP, we are committed to becoming one of the most sustainable ports globally, and we view this as a 
shared responsibility with our customers, partners, and the local communities of Copenhagen, Malmö, and 
Visby. To support this vision, we are working on several key initiatives, including: 

 CMP's ambition and goal is to reach net zero emissions in our own operations (GHG Scope 1 + 2) 
by year 2025: CMP has reduced its CO2e emissions by 68% between 2020 and 2023, and we have 
fully phased in HVO100 fuel in Malmö and Copenhagen, making our container and other terminal 
handling operations entirely fossil-free 

 Expansion of Shore Power: During 2025, CMP endeavors to offer shore power to cruise ships in 
Copenhagen, reducing noise and emissions from vessels at berth to the benefit both the local 
communities and limiting the total carbon footprint of the vessels calling CMP 

 Relocation of our Copenhagen container terminal in 2025, improving access and port logistics, as 
well as renewing cranes and straddle carriers in order to optimize efficiency and reducing energy 
consumption 

 Environmental Rebate: Starting January 1, 2025, CMP will implement a new environmental rebate 
to incentivize the use of more environmentally friendly vessels. The rebate will be based on the 
widely recognized Environmental Ship Index (ESI), which evaluates the environmental performance 
of seagoing vessels 

 

Over the course of 2024, economic and geopolitical shifts have affected our operational foundation in several 
areas. However, due to our continued focus on optimizing operations and reducing costs, CMP will only 
adjust our tariffs and terms for 2025 as follows:  

 Dues and Service Charges will generally be adjusted by 2% to 4% to help sustain efficient operations. 
However, certain adjustments may exceed this range due to operational and external needs 

 General credit terms are specified to be 14 days 

Should you have any questions or feedback regarding the updated price list, please don't hesitate to contact 
us at CommercialTeam@cmport.com.  

We wish to take this occasion to express our appreciation for your business and our dedication to 
continuously increasing our service level. Thank you for your ongoing partnership – we look forward to 
continuing and expanding this in 2025 and beyond. 

  

Sincerely,  

Anders Lund Kristensen  
Chief Commercial Officer (CCO)   
CMP (Copenhagen Malmö Port)  
 


